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Math...
The students have been practicing very
hard for their speaking contest this month.
They practiced their informative speeches
in class, and did their final presentations
this week! Oliwia has been picked to
represent her class. Congratulations! 

The students in grade 5 have
been learning about
pteridophytes. The students
did a reading and
comprehension task as well as
a video comprehension and a
front cover book design on the
topic. 

Students continued to work in
project form. They researched
information about: the reign of
Bolesław the Brave, Saint
Adalbert and his mission, the
reign of Mieszko II and the fall of
the Piast dynasty,
Reconstruction of the Polish
State, the reign of Bolesław the
Bold, and Bolesław Wrymouth.

Science...

Grade 5

History...

Language Arts...
We continued working with
areas of triangles, kites and
rhombuses, as well as
parallelograms. Students
created their own figures using
shapes and calculated the
areas of all the shapes used.


